
Good evening Rosemont Families,

Tonight’s message features important information regarding the MCPS Zoom policies.

● We will be recording lessons in order to support families and students, create
flexibility in accessing learning experiences when attending live instruction is a
barrier, and enhance the opportunity to review lesson content and resources.

● The default positioning for Zoom recording is video and audio off.
● When students first log in, their video and audio are off by default. If students

should not be recorded, they should leave these off.
● Recordings are protected, available only to students through a protected

myMCPS site, unavailable for download, and will delete after 72 hours.
● We recognize that even with these protections there may be students or families

who do not want their children’s images or voices to be captured.  If you would
like to have your student opt-out of being in the recording, they should keep their
video off in each class from the start of the school year.  Parents/guardians are
asked to indicate opt-out in the Parent Vue portal by September 11, 2020.

● For more information about activating the Parent Vue Account, please click on
Parent Vue Slide Deck

Thank you and have a good evening.

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fpresentation%2Fd%2F1Kvwlb6wU3QXIOf8EusBDp9_ZS0mLHEIzcGChVnqeRjo%2Fedit%23slide%3Did.p&data=02%7C01%7Ccatharine_c_stoll%40mcpsmd.org%7Cc0bd62f47f6049723cf808d84a148649%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C1%7C0%7C637340799296862710&sdata=iuHLH2Yw84Fy0LxcaQKLAguaB%2B1nMoBvDqie5%2BxwlkM%3D&reserved=0

